
 

 

 

Important Dates 
December              

1 & 2 and 15 & 16 – Classes attend Chapel 

17 & 18 – Holiday Party in class 

(Coming soon ~ Sign-ups to bring sugar cookies!) 

19 – Jan 3 – Christmas Break: NO SCHOOL 

 

Brrrr!!!  It’s been awfully chilly these past few 
mornings.  Time to put away those summer 
dresses and shorts, and remember to wear a 
sweatshirt, sweater or jacket to school.  We play 
outside every day, weather permitting, and we’ve 
noticed that many children are often freezing 
because they’re not dressed warmly enough.  
Please continue to remind your child(ren) to bring 
a sweater, sweatshirt, jacket or coat every day.

Need a night out with your spouse? How 
about a morning to run errands or do some 
Christmas shopping without the kids?  We’re 
having Babysitting nights/days just for you to do 
so!  

We’ll provide supervised playtime, dinner & a 
movie on Friday nights or breakfast and crafts on 
Saturday mornings.  Just bring a blankie and wear 
jammies or comfortable clothes.  
Dates & Times: 

Fridays, Dec. 4 & 11 ~ 5:00 – 9:00 pm 
Saturdays, Dec. 5 & 12 ~ 8:30 am – 12:30 pm 

Cost:  $30 for 1 child, $20 for each additional child 
Ages: 2 – 9 years old 

(Sorry, but older kids might get bored)  
Sign-ups are available inside the school.  
  

 

 

 

January 2016 

4 – Back to School 

11 – Pajama Day – wear your PJ’s to school 

18 – MLK, Jr. Day: NO SCHOOL 

22 – Teacher In-service Day: NO SCHOOL 

26 & 27 – School Pictures Day 

Calling All Pre-K Parents! 

Just a reminder that Pre-K parents are welcome to 
volunteer and help out with our stations on 
Mondays. We would love your help as our 
Monday projects are often very hands-on and 
need extra adult supervision.  No expertise 
necessary; just a willingness to spend the morning 
with us and have a little fun with your Pre-K 
student(s).  Sign-ups are available on the bulletin 
board when you come into school.  Thanks! 

. 

 

Our church and preschool are having a Diaper 
Drive for the Monument Crisis Center from Nov. 
30 through Dec. 9.  We appreciate your donations 
of any size, brand and quantity of diapers.  Please 
drop off your donations in marked boxes inside 
our school.  Thanks for your generosity! 

Donations  

When you go shopping this month, could you 
please pick up one or two of the following items 
for us?  We need paper towels, waxed 5 oz cups, 
milk (1 or 2%), fruits, cereal (Cheerios, etc) and 
crackers (Nilla wafers or Ritz, but no more 
goldfish, please.)  Thank you soooo much!!! 

 

Sweater Time! 


